
DEDDINGTON TOWN COLTS
Under 16’s Seeking New Players

Our Under 16’s (School Year 11 in September) are looking for new players to 
strengthen their current squad and dedicated goalkeeper.

Playing in the WDYFL on Sunday afternoons, training on Tuesday evenings.

For more information please contact Andrew Charman via email to 
info@deddingtontownfc.com
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